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The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN; W. S. Orser
Senjor Vice President
Nuc¢lear Generation
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gent lemen:

This 1s to acknowledge receipt of Revision 3 dated August 23, 1990, and
Revision & dated Januery 20, 1991, of the Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant,
Unit &, Rediclogical Emergency Response Preparednest Plan,

We have reviewed these changes to the Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant,

Unit £, Rediologica) Emergency Response Preparedness Plan and have determined
that these changes are consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q)
and do not decrease the effectiveness of the emergency plan, Therefore,
these changes are acceptable,

We note thet with Revision 3 you have changed your emergency response
philosophy to that of @ team approach trom one more focused on individuals,
Censidering this change, we would caution you to ensure that emergency
responders continue to receive appropriaste annual retraining and that
previous response time commitments can still be meet,

We also noted, and confirmed through discussion with Mr, K. Morris of your
staff, that Figure F+2, “Direct Ring Telephone Circuits Between Emergency
Response Facilities", 1¢ in error. Omitted from the figure is the connection
from your Technical Support Center (TSC) to the Monroe County Sheriff. This
should be corrected with your next regular revision to the Plan.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this Tetter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room,
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